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CHA welcomes the update of the Public Housing Plan and urges the Government to
redouble New Zealand’s response to the housing crisis.

Peak housing body, Community Housing Aotearoa (CHA) welcomes the updated Public
Housing Plan announced today by Minister Woods, and the commitment by this
Government to fix New Zealand’s housing crisis.

The 8,000 additional homes are a significant step forward in delivery and the Government
should be acknowledged for its housing programme.

At the same time CHA urges the Government not to stop here — 21,415 whanau on the
housing waiting list with thousands living in temporary housing and nowhere to move to
demands that we redouble our response and ensure that all New Zealanders are afforded
their basic human right to adequate housing.

“Community Housing Providers all want to play a part in addressing our housing crisis” says
Chief Executive, Scott Figenshow “and we want to be clear that we are also ready to deliver
at pace and scale throughout New Zealand”.

CHA supports the place-based approach and the commitment to partner with Iwi, Maori,
and community housing providers to provide more warm, dry affordable rental homes,
social homes and progressive home ownership.

“We look forward to working with government to develop the detail on the settings that will
ensure that the plan will activate the delivery capability of Iwi, Maori, and community
housing providers”.

Please contact:

 Scott Figenshow, Chief Executive, 021 061 9664,
¢ David Zussman, Communications, 021 349 0461, DavidZ@communityhousing.org.nz

ENDS

Community Housing Aotearoa has submitted a briefing paper to the Minister of Housing
with recommendations to support all New Zealanders being housed and having somewhere
that is safe, warm affordable and permanent to live. Read the full Briefing to the Incoming
Minister.

We Believe...

Everyone needs a place to call home: Watch a video by the Auckland Community Housing
Providers Network, supported by Community Housing Aotearoa.
Community Housing Aotearoa is the umbrella group for New Zealand’s community housing sector.

Our 90 provider members house approximately 25,000 people nationally across 14,000 homes.
More information is available at www.communityhousing.org.nz
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Hear first-hand how good, affordable homes give people hope, connection and stability:
e Alex (Salvation Army)

* Joan (Haumaru Housing)

e Mau and David (Housing Foundation)

e Christine (Haumaru Housing)

* Rozeena (Monte Cecilia Housing Trust)

Community Housing Aotearoa is the umbrella group for New Zealand’s community housing sector.
Our 90 provider members house approximately 25,000 people nationally across 14,000 homes.
More information is available at www.communityhousing.org.nz



